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Dear EFRAG Technical Group Members,

In relation to the Comment letter Supplement to ED/2009/12: Financial Instruments - Impairment, we would like to express that Spanish Accounting and Auditing Institute shares the EFRAG’s view.

We would like to congratulate you once more for all the hard work done.

Yours faithfully,

José Antonio Gonzalo Angulo

Chairman of the Spanish Accounting and Auditing Institute
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